From: <u>Customer Services (HPBC)</u>

To: Planning (HPBC)

Subject: FW: Enquiry 28602 Re: HPK/2016/0629

Date: 20 December 2016 09:24:00

Regards

Customer Services
High Peak Borough Council

From: Hunt Denise [mailto:Denise.Hunt@peakdistrict.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 December 2016 19:11 **To:** Customer Services (HPBC)

Subject: Enquiry 28602 Re: HPK/2016/0629

Dear Sir/Madam

As an extension to an existing agricultural building at The Stables, Cowdale, the Authority has no objections to the proposal.

Regards

Denise Hunt

Planning Assistant

Peak District National Park Authority, Aldern House, Baslow Road, Bakewell, DE45 1AE t:01629 816200 www.peakdistrict.gov.uk Twitter: @peakdistrict

The Peak District: where beauty, vitality and discovery meet at the heart of the nation.

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and/or contain personal views that are not the Authority's. It is intended for the addressee. If received in error please notify us and delete immediately. Under Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation contents may be disclosed and the Authority reserves the right to monitor sent and received emails.

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

If this has come to you in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. The Council may be required to disclose this email or any response to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

Do you really need to print out this Email? Be green - keep it on the screen.

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

If this has come to you in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system. The Council may be required to disclose this email or any response to it under the Freedom of Information Act 2000